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Our value this term is COURAGE 

Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the lord 
your God will be with you wherever you go                     -  Joshua 1:9 

 

 

St. George’s CEP Newsletter     

Issue 8: November 9th 2020 
 2020  

   ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
 

Lots of learning happening in 
school but not just in the 

classroom. 
 

 
 

We are lucky to have such lovely 
grounds and Year 5 used part of 
our forest schools area to reflect 

on fires to create their own 
inspired poems using figurative 
language – I was blown away by 
the language they were using to 
describe the flames, smoke and 
embers… watch this space for 

some snippets to come! 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Some children in Year 6 completed bikeability training 
last week. Small groups of four had intense training 

for a day each but what a lot of learning and skills they 
packed in with each child achieved not just Level 1 but 

Level 2 as well – a great achievement.  
Well done to each of them! 

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

 

 

A big welcome and well done to 
Laura our new Kitchen 
Manager for completing her 
first week with us in school! 
There is no harder audience 
than children and she passed 
with flying colours in my eyes 
with the proof being hardly any 
leftovers of any meals from any 
class throughout the week! Roll 
on Christmas Dinner day I say! 

http://www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/
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Remembrance Day 
 
Although very different this year I am sure you all took 
time out at 11am yesterday for Remembrance Sunday. 
We will be having our own class bubbles services on 
Wednesday 11th at 11am. The children have all been 
spending time creating their own remembrance poppies 
to display around the school – some of which you will be 
able to see on the KS2 Playground.  
 

Starting at Primary school...  
 
Do you have a child born between 1 
Sept 2016 and 31 Aug 2017? 
Applications open: November 5 2020  
Apply for a place online at: 
www.kent.gov.uk/ola before 15 January 
2021 
 
Need help? Email the team at 
primaryadmissions@kent.gov.uk 
  
Full information booklet can also be 
viewed online at: 
www.kent.gov.uk/primaryadmissions 
 
 

REMINDERS! 
 
Friday 13th November – Children In Need  
Please wear something that makes you 
happy! £1 donation 
 
Monday 16th November – Odd Socks Day 
to mark the start of Anti-Bullying Week. No 
fine. 
 
Monday 16th November Fun Run Week  
In class PE times in support of our 
hardworking PTA 
 
Wednesday 18th November – whole school 
flu vaccine 
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